

March 1, 1990

Portland West Neighborhood Planning Council

(BAYSIDE)

155 Brackett Street Portland, ME 04102

DU: 4

-47

Dear Sir:

RE: 43 Hamroud Street 10-F-9

The Housing Inspections Division of the Department of Planning and Urban Development has recently completed an overall inspection of the above referred property.

Congratulations are extended to you for the general condition of your property which was found to meet the standards established by the City's Housing Code.

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your property and neighborhood.

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you.

Sincerely yours,

Joseph E. Gray, Jr., Director

Planning & Urban Development

P. Samuel Hoffses

Chief of Inspection 9

•

Code Enforcement Officer Dwight Gailey/A. Addato (7)

DODTI AND MAINE 0416

Inspection Services Samuel P. Hoffses Chief



Planning and Urban Development Joseph E. Gray Jr. Director

## CITY OF PORTLAND

April 20, 1994

PORTLAND WEST NEIGHBORHOOD 155 BRACKETT ST PORTLAND ME 04102

Re: 43 Hammond St

CLL: 010- - F-009-001-01

DU: 4

Dear Sir:

The Housing Inspections Division of the Department of Flanning and Urban Development has recently completed an overall inspection of the above referenced property.

Congratulations are extended to you for the general condition of your property which was found to meet the standards established by the City's Housing Code.

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your property and neighborhood.

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you.

Sincerely,

Merle Leary

Code Enforcement Officer

Marge Schmuckal

Asst. Chief of Inspection Services

389 Congress Street Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8704

Inspection Services
P. Samuel Hoffses
Chief



Lamine on Mithan Development

CITY OF PORTI D

AUGUST 08, 1997

PORTLAND HOUSING AUTHORITY 14 BAXTER BLVD PORTLAND ME 04101

> Re: 43 HAMMOND ST CBL: 010- - F-009-001-01

DU: 4

Dear Sir:

The Housing Inspections Division of the Department of Planning and Urban Development has recently completed an overall inspection of the above-referred property.

Congratulations are extended to you for the general condition of your property which was found to meet the standards established by the City's Housing Code.

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your property and neighborhood.

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you

Sincerely,

Marland Wing

Code Enforcement Officer

Muland Wing

Tammy Munson

Code Enfc. Offr./ - J Supv.

